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     April 2001

Sorry

Well, they say that no news is good news--

We did not receive news articles in time to publish a newsletter over the past weekend. ˚We’re
sending an e-mail reminder for the meeting, and a couple of items of interest.

The April meeting of Absolutely Volkswagen will be on Tuesday, April 10, 2001 at 7:30 PM. ˚We’ll
be at Stark Street Pizza, 9234 SE Stark, in the front room by the front windows. ˚COME ONE,
COME ALL!

Absolutely Volkswagen club members celebrating birthdays this month are:

Jason Sample ˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚April 1

Kelly Boyette ˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚April 7

Jason Seog ˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚˚April 28

The website of the month is www.nopi.com

The VW Spring Meet in Puyallap, Washington is coming up April 29 (?) check with Tommy for
details.
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